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The West Bridgford School 

        
    Tuesday 14th July 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 Maths Packs  
 
As your child approaches their new life at The West Bridgford School, the Mathematics Department would like 
to offer you the opportunity to equip them with the essential equipment required for their maths lessons. All 
pupils are expected to bring to every lesson a pen, pencil, rubber, ruler, geometry set and a scientific calculator.  
 
A Maths pack is available to purchase which comprises:  
 

 The Casio FX-83GT calculator which will take pupils all the way through their mathematical 
studies including A Level. We have traditionally used this calculator (and its predecessor) and it 
is available in black, blue and pink. Please select the colour required before paying online. 

 The Helix Maths set in a tin which contains a 15cm ruler, a protractor, 2 set square, a rubber, 
pencil & sharpener and a pair of compasses. 

 Transparent exam pencil case. 

 
The cost of this package is £10.95 and we are giving you the opportunity to order the pack now so that it will be 
ready to collect at the start of term in September. 
 
If you wish to purchase a Maths pack then please pay online, using ParentPay, by following the steps below, by 
Friday 31st July. 

 Go onto your child’s account on ParentPay, then select, Year 7 (black, blue or pink) Maths Pack 2020.  

 Make the £10.95 payment online.  
 

If you wish to pay online for the Maths pack, but have yet to register for ParentPay please email 
mthomson@wbs.school. You will then be forwarded registration details. This will allow all your future payments 
to be made through the online system. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. M Judge  
Head of Maths 
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